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Message from the Deputy Vice­
Chancel lor. 
The 40lh anniversary celebration of 1he Faculty of Dentistry comes at a time when the Faculty has made huge 
inroads in the prof&ssion, as well as in oral health care in South Africa and on the continent. Besides being the 
largest provider of dentists to our system, 1he Faculty has embraced being innovative in their teaming and teaching 
and research-led in 1heir scholarly work. 

It is well positioned to enable s1udents to team with technology and to grow digital dentistry in 1he next f'1W years. 
Their scholarly outputs continue to contribute towards 1he deepening of the discipline and 1heir community 
engagement is second to none. I wish the Faculty and all its alumni well on this momentous occasion. 

V Lawack: Deputy Vice-Chancellor UWC 




